
 

  

 
  

  

 

 
  

 

 

 

December, 2013 

Dear 4-H Family, 

I cannot begin to express my thanks to everyone that I have met, 

and had the pleasure of working with in Jackson County, these past 

three months. 

It is so wonderful to see how much this County appreciates and 

supports their young people.  I feel very blessed to have the 

opportunity to help facilitate an appreciation for the rich history of 

agriculture and 4-H in Jackson County. 

I look forward to the New Year, as we work together to ensure that 

the best possible 4-H programs are offered to the youth of Jackson 

County.  We have a lot to do, but we have a dedicated Extension 

Staff and wonderful volunteers to help make it happen! 

I wish for you all a very “Special and Happy Holiday”, and a 

prosperous “New Year”! 

Sincerely, 

 
4-H Youth Development Agent 

UF/IFAS Jackson County 

 
The Foundation for the Gator Nation 

An Equal Opportunity Institution 

 

 

  
  

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 


